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Mountain-Pacific Quality Health Awarded Contract with Montana 
Primary Care Association  

(Helena, Mont.) – Mountain-Pacific Quality Health will work with more than 40 of the Montana 
Primary Care Association’s member sites to safeguard systems and health records through a 
security risk analysis. 

The security risk analysis will provide an evaluation of physical security mechanisms; report on 
technical system mechanisms, relevant policies and procedures and provide recommendations on 
any compliance gaps in federal health care laws. Health Technology Services (HTS), a 
department of Mountain-Pacific, specializes in health information technology, electronic health 
records, IT solutions and security. The department will finish the project by the end of 2017. 

“We appreciate the opportunity to work with the association and its members on this important 
project,” said Susan Clarke, health care information security and privacy practitioner for HTS. 
“Performing a security risk analysis is a complicated endeavor filled with ambiguities. Our 
analysis and ancillary services will help to ensure that every patient’s health record is safe from a 
potential breach.”  

“The Montana Primary Care Association is pleased to provide our health center members with 
the opportunity to work with security experts from Mountain-Pacific to ensure the ongoing 
security of their patients’ health information,” said Cindy Stergar, CEO of the Montana Primary 
Care Association.  

About Mountain-Pacific—Mountain-Pacific is a 501(c)(3) nonprofit corporation and holds federal and 
state contracts that allow them to oversee the quality of care for Medicare and Medicaid members. 
Mountain-Pacific works within its region (Montana, Wyoming, Alaska, Hawaii and the U.S. Pacific 
Territories of Guam and American Samoa and the Commonwealth of the Northern Mariana Islands) to 
help improve the delivery of health care and the systems that provide it. Mountain-Pacific’s goal is to 
increase access to high-quality health care that is affordable, safe and of value to the patients they serve. 
www.mpqhf.org 
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